
Pace Homeschool July 2020 Newsletter

PACE staff are working diligently from home to

help our families while our Learning Centers are

closed. We will continue to do SLP

appointments by phone, email, or video. 

Learning center phones have been forwarded to

staff’s person phones.

Please keep calls to our normal operating hours

of Monday to Friday 9am-5pm.

20/21 Enrollment is 

now open!!

Please help us out by giving us a review using one of the

following links:

Anchorage: https://g.page/PaceStatewideHomeschool/review?rc

Ketchikan:  https://g.page/pace-ketchikan-learning-center/review?rc

Craig:  https://g.page/PaceStatewideHomeschool/review?ma

Dates to Remember

July 1st-3rd KLC Closed

July 3rd MLC & ALC Closed

July 1st-Aug 31st CLC Closed

Aug 3rd Learning Centers Open

Aug 4th MLC Closed

PACE will have a part-time School Counselor next

year!!
Look for more information on counselor services

on page 3.

Learning Center Open Dates

KLC open 8:30a-2:30p on the following Tuesdays,

July 7th, 14th, and the 21st.

ALC open 9a-2p July 13-17, 20-22, and 27-31 or

by appointment.

MLC open by appointment only.
CLC please contact Melinda at the district office.

https://g.page/PaceStatewideHomeschool/review%3Frc
https://g.page/pace-ketchikan-learning-center/review%3Frc
https://g.page/PaceStatewideHomeschool/review%3Fma


New Families: go to www.paceschool.net , click on the ENROLL 

button and sign in as a guest to get started.

Returning Families: please sign in to your MyPACE account and 

click on the Reenroll button at the bottom of the screen.

Once you have completed the online enrollment we will contact 

you to set up your Student Learning Plan (SLP) appointment. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call your local learning center or the Anchorage 

office at (907) 677-0992.

http://www.paceschool.net/


PACE is happy to announce that

we will have a part-time School

Counselor available to our

families next school year. Below

are some of the services she will

provide our families:

• Post graduation planning

• Speak with 8th graders about

transitioning to high school

• ASVAB scheduling

• Provide information on and help with

scheduling ACT and SAT testing

• Meet with families when requested

• SEL Workshops

• Monthly contact with high school

students

School Counselor coming!!



July Teacher Tip
by: Kimberly McMillan, ALC Teacher

I’ve found that the best way to set your school year up to be 

the least stressful is to go through each subject and figure out 

how you want to divide it up.  Figure out what breaks you 

want to take and for how long (ex. Holidays, family birthdays 

or events, etc.).  This will help you figure out where you want 

to be in each subject at the end of each quarter or first 

semester. This will help you determine if you are getting work 

done on time or if you need to speed up or slow down and 

take a breath.  I know the school year can get away from you 

and coming to the end of the year to find that you still have a 

great deal of work left to do is no fun for anyone.  This little 

bit of organizing at the beginning of the year will really set you 

and your family up for a great year.

Organizing Curriculum

Curriculum is being picked and ordered, but what to do when it’s delivered?
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PACE would like to be able to provide more 

activities for our families, but we need help!  

If you  would be willing to design and lead an 

activity, PACE will provide guidance and assistance 

with purchasing supplies and entry fees for events.  

Some ideas include bowling, swimming, 

beachcombing, cooking, or maybe you are very 

creative and would be able to share your talent!  

Contact your teacher for more details. 

PACE Activities and Events


